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From: Patrick Barrett [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 5:05 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Nationwide Workforce Program 

Regarding Docket Number: PTO-C-2011-0066 

I am writing in favor of locating a Satellite Patent and Trademark Office in Silicon 
Valley, California, in view of the large number of patent applications filed by 
individuals and companies located in this area. 

Patrick J. Barrett 
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